
 
 
 

23 April 2018 

 

Dear Year 9 Parent 

Please find attached revision resources that Year 9 pupils have been provided with to assist them 

with their organisation and preparation for the Summer Examinations which take place from 

Monday 14th May-Friday 18th May.   

 

These include:  

 A revision planner. 

 Subject checklists. 

 Guidance on revision techniques. 

 The examination timetable (included with subject checklists). 

 

The Year 9 Summer Examinations are an excellent method of laying the foundations for a successful 

entry into Year 10 and we want to ensure that our pupils in Year 9 can fulfil their full potential as 

they approach their final year of Junior School in Glenlola Collegiate. 

 

Mrs Harrison 

Head of Year 9  

 


